
Hearn Kirkwood is issuing a volutary recall due to undeclared soy and milk, which are 
potential allergens in their produce. 5,895 clamshell containers of various Croissant 
Sandwiches are affected by the recall. The affected product was distributed between 
October 20th , 2023 and November 3rd, 2023. Customers with allergies or sensitivies 
to soy and milk could experience a reaction and should not consume the product.

Once again, no Midwest Foods product is affected by this recall. 

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your Business Development 
Associate or call Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  
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